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More information: Joy Testa Cinquino, Assistant Deputy Director, 716-858-7182,

Take Your Child to the Library Day - Saturday, February 3, 2018
Buffalo & Erie County Public Libraries Plan Free Family Activities

On Saturday, February 3, 2018, Buffalo & Erie County Public Libraries will join hundreds of libraries throughout the country in celebrating
Take Your Child to the Library Day with dozens of free events and activities for children and families.

Special programs are planned to delight families including: scavenger hunts, movies, tinkering and makerspace activities, string art crafts,
pajama parties, button making, storytelling about Frozen® characters, kid-friendly DIY projects, music performances, parades, library tours
and much more.

Click here to see the Take Your Child to the Library Day schedule: https://tinyurl.com/y9myjm8m or call the Library System at 716-858-
8900 for more details.

Take Your Child to the Library Day was developed to spotlight libraries as vital community resources that enrich, enlighten and entertain
—and to encourage adults and families to introduce children of all ages to their warm and friendly local public libraries, where everyone is
always welcome to discover, learn and grow. Take Your Child to the Library Day is also a good day to get youngsters (and others) free
library cards. Parent/guardian proof of Erie County residency is required.

The Buffalo & Erie County Public Library System has more than 3 million materials available for borrowing including books, eBooks, DVDs,
music and more. Free library card applications can be downloaded and taken to any of the 38 - local public libraries for processing. A valid
form of identification and proof of address is necessary. For more information call 716-858-8900 or visit www.BuffaloLib.org. Follow the
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Buffalo & Erie County Public Library * 1 Lafayette Square * Buffalo, NY 14203 * (716) 858-8900 * Fax: (716) 858-6211
The BECPL is not responsible for any of the facts or opinions contained on any linked sites.
Do you have a question for our Library staff? Use Contact Us.
Do you have a comment about this website? Use Feedback.
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